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October 3, 1989
,

t

James G. Ledbetter, Ph.D., Commissioner r

Department of Human Resources !
iState Office Building
!47 Trinity Avenue

Atlanta, GA 30334 j
:

:

Dear Dr. Ledbetter: ;

This will confirm a recent conversation between Mr. Hill of your staff and i

Mr. R. L. Woodruff of my staff relating to NRC's review of the Georgia
'

,

Radiation Control Program for Agreement Materials. As discussed, the review j
is scheduled for October 16-20, 1989.

r

Mr. Woodruff, my Region II State Agreements Representative, will be the NRC's !
representative for the review. If your schedule permits, Mr. Woodruff would
like to discuss the results of the review with you and Mr. Rotter on Friday, .

'

iOctober 27, 1989,

If you have any questions or desire to discuss this matter with me, please do i

not hesitate to call. |

[r.

Sincerely.
|

ORGINAL SIGNED BY |
NEWART D. EBNETER j

!
Stewart D. Ebneter '

Regional Administrator i
,

!
!
i
L

cc: Vandy L. Miller, Assistant Director [
for State Agreements Program |

,

*
Martin J. Rotter, Director

Office of Regulatory Services j

bec: R.L. Woodruff, RII i
J.P. Stohr, RII r

R. E. Trojanowski, RI! !
V60cument Control Desk (SP01) I
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